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The Permanent Council held a regular meeting to review the topics on the order of business, document CP/OD-1289/01.


The Council extended a warm welcome to the new Permanent Representative of Canada, Ambassador Paul D. Durand.


The Council then took note of the presentation by Dr. Lester Mejías Solís, Ambassador of Nicaragua to the United Nations in Geneva and Special Envoy of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs for the Third Conference of States Parties to the Convention on the Prohibition of the Use, Stockpiling, Production and Transfer of Anti-Personnel Mines and on their Destruction, to be held on September 18-21, 2001, in Nicaragua.  The Council also decided to send that presentation as a reference document to the Committee on Hemispheric Security. 


The Council then proceeded to take note of the presentation by Mr. José Pileggi, President of COM/CITEL, on the Commission’s work in relation to the Plan of Action of the Third Summit of the Americas.  The Council forwarded that presentation as a reference document to the Special Committee on Inter-American Summits Management. 


Finally, through resolution CP/RES. 795 (1289/01) and pursuant to Article 9, paragraphs c) and d) and Article 10 of the Rules of Procedure of the General Assembly, the Council approved the invitations to the twenty-eighth special session of the General (CP/doc.3508/01 and add. 1.)

Transcriptions of the presentations and remarks of the delegations at this meeting may be found in document CP/ACTA 1289/01.
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